
 From: Hugo Lopez <Hugo.Lopez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 2:24 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: 15th Ward <15thWardOffice@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift Reporting: Signature Bundtinis® from Nothing Bundt Cakes® (15th Ward) 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

On Tuesday, February 25th, our office was gifted an assortment of Signature Bundtinis® from Nothing 

Bundt Cakes®. The value noted on their website is $30, not including tax. The items were received and 

placed in the lobby for public consumption. Thank you. 

  

In gratitude,  

  

Hugo A. Lopez  

Chief of Staff 
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“I plead with you – never, ever give up on hope, never doubt, never tire, and never become discouraged. 

Be not afraid.” 

Pope St. John Paul II 

 

 


